
2024 Congress GRAND & PERFORMANCE Champions
Don’t miss the opportunity to be included in the Congress Wrap Up issue of The Journal 

Please fill out the form below and return to The Journal  
(contact info bottom left) to see your Champion  

included in The Journal’s Fall Congress Wrap Up issue. 
You may use a photo from the Shetland  Congress OR 

your fa vorite farm photo. 

Please Note: You Must Supply  
The IMAGE NUMBER of your 

photo by AUGUST 9th. 

Your Champion will be showcased in 
The Journal at no cost to you!

Any Grand or Performance Stakes Champion that does NOT include an image number will be a LISTING ONLY. 

Congress Show Photo Image # _______________________________ OR _______I am using my own photo 

NOTE: SUPPLY THE PHOTO IMAGE NUMBER BY AUGUST 10th.

_____Grand Champion   or   _____Performance Stakes Champion      CLASS# _____________________ 

Name of Horse ___________________________________________Reg# _______________________ 

IF MAILING OR FAXING, PLEASE FILL OUT ENTIRE FORM            IMAGE NUMBER ________________ 

Owned by: ______________________________________ Presented by: _________________________ 

City _______________________________ State _____ Zip _______Province/Country _____________ 

Telephone# __________________________________ Cell# ___________________________________ 

Email Address ________________________________________________________________________ 

Website _____________________________________________________________________________

The Journal
81-B East Queenwood

Morton, IL 61550
309.263.4044

Fax: 309.263.5113 
jill@shetlandminiature.com

www.CaseyMcBridePhotography.com
• Click on Horse Show proofs
• Click on the correct Show & Class
• Contact us with complete photo title

We will order Grand & Performance Champion 
photo for use in the Fall issue of The Journal

 To See Congress Photos: Mail , Email or Fax completed form to:

Futurity Winners - Supply Your Purchased Photo 
or supply your own photo to be featured in the September/
October Congress Wrap up issue of The Journal 2024




